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Letter of Reply from CC of the RWP to the CC of the CPSU, Expressing Agreement with the 
Soviet Proposals on the Recall of Soviet Advisors from Romania 

Bucharest, 29 September 1958 

TO THE CENTRAL COMMITTEE OF THE COMMUNIST PARTY OF THE SOVIET UNION 

Dear Comrades,  

We acknowledge receipt of your letter concerning the Soviet advisors and other experts working at present in 
our country and we express our agreement with the reasons and proposals advanced therein. 

We are convinced that the development of varied forms of exchanges of experience, mainly the sending of 
experts to study the experience in the fields of economy, culture, defense, as well as the reciprocal exchange 
of young people to study in higher education establishments, will contribute to the steady development of 
fraternal cooperation between our countries. 

We take this opportunity to point out again the great help extended to us, in the post-liberation years, by the 
CC of the CPSU and the Soviet Government by sending to our country worthy experts in various spheres of 
economy, culture and State building and by receiving in higher education establishments students and post-
graduate students from the Romanian People's Republic. 

With communist greetings,  
The Central Committee  
of the Romanian Workers' Party 
Secretary Gheorghe Gheorghiu-Dej 

  

[Source: National Central Historical Archives, Fund CC of the RCP - Foreign Relations Section, File 
9U/1956-1958, p. 269. Translated by Delia Razdolescu] 

See also România. Retragerea trupelor sovietice. 1958 [Romania, Withdrawal of Soviet Troops. 1958], 
Editura Didactica si Pedagogica R.A., Bucharest, 1996, pp. 378-379. 

 

  

 


